Academic Foundation Programme (AUoA) 2020 Application Supplementary Information
Academic Unit of
Application
East Anglia:
Cambridge

Question 1

Question 2

Question 3

Question 4

Question 5

Question 6

What are your
specific reasons for
applying to the
Cambridge
Academic
Foundation
Programme?

What is your single
best clinical or
research
achievement (paper
/ presentation / or
prize) and why?

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Describe a
time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a
successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.

Understanding
the nature of dark
matter is an
example of an
unanswered high
priority challenge
in astrophysics.
Please give an
example of an
unanswered high
priority challenge
in medicine and
explain the
reasons for your
choice.

Please list below
any achievements
that are relevant
to the application
that have not
been captured
elsewhere in your
application.

Please describe a
research project
that you would like
to undertake.
Please describe
your previous
relevant teaching
experience and
achievements as a
teacher.

Please describe
you career plans.

N/A

Please outline
your research
interests and how
they relate to the
academic
Programme and
choices available.
If you have
selected ‘Choice
A, B, C or D’,
please identify
your first
preference
academic rotation
(from the 8 in the
prospectus) if you
have already
made a decision.
N/A

Please describe
you experience in
simulation training
and the value of
development of
simulation training
for doctors

Please give
details of your
special study
modules or
elective
attachment (or
proposal) and
their significance
to the
development of
your academic
career.

N/A

N/A

Please highlight
how the
Programme will
contribute to your
clinical or research
career plans and
briefly outline
these.

East Anglia: Norfolk
& Norwich
Essex, Bedfordshire
& Hertfordshire (EBH)

Please describe
your research and
teaching
experience
Please say whether
you would prefer to
apply for EBH
Educational
Academics
[Basildon,
Southend, Luton,
East & North Herts
[East Anglian
Educational
Academics
[Ipswich, Kings
Lynn] or both.
Please also state if

N/A

East Midlands

London

you are
predominantly
interested in
simulation or
medical education
streams.
Please explain why
you wish to apply
for an Academic
Foundation
Programme post.
N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

N/A

Northern

Please identify your
educational
reasons for
applying for the
Academic
Foundation
Programme in the
Northern
Foundation
School? (225 words
max)

We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels
of research and
teaching
experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to
date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme. (225
words max)

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Describe a
time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a
successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.(225
word max)

Give two
examples of your
non-academic
achievements and
their significance
to your application
for an Academic
Foundation
Programme (225
words max)

Give one example
in which you have
demonstrated
your leadership
abilities. The
example should
be from your
undergraduate
experience (or
postgraduate
experience if
relevant) and
should identify
your specific role
and contribution
as a leader and
its relevance to
academic
activities. (225
words max)

N/A

Northern Ireland

How would training
in the Northern
Ireland Academic
Foundation
Programme

We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels
of research and
teaching

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Describe a

Based on the
Academic
Foundation Posts
available in
Northern Ireland,

Please describe
your contribution
to one of the
publications
described in your

Please indicate
how your career
goals may be
influenced by a
Foundation

contribute to your
overall career
plans?

experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to
date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme.

time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a
successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.

what academic
specialties may
interest you and
explain reasons
for your choice.

application form.

Academic career
opportunity

North West of
England

We recognise that
applicants will have
different
experiences in
research, medical
education or within
leadership roles.
Please give one
example of such an
experience or role
that you have had
in your medical
student career and
its significance to
your application for
an Academic
Foundation
Programme. (max
200 words)

Provide a
supporting
statement about
your future career
aspirations and why
you are suited to
your intended
career. (max 200
words)

N/A

N/A

N/A

Oxford

How would training
in this Academic
Foundation

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully within
a team. Give an
example in which
you have
participated and
contributed to the
successful working
of a team. The
example should
clearly identify your
role and the skills
you used to
contribute to the
achievements of
that team. Explain
the significance of
this experience to
your application for
an Academic
Foundation
Programme. (max
200 words)
We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work

What are the
teaching and
research skills

Describe how you
would set out to
answer a

N/A

Programme
contribute to your
overall career
plans?

Scotland

How would training
in this Academic
Foundation
Programme
contribute to your
overall career
plans?

South West

Across our AUoA
we are able to offer
separate academic
programmes
focussed on
research, education
;or management.
Please explain your
rationale for your
choice of
programmes.

of research and
teaching
experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to
date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme.
We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels
of research and
teaching
experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to
date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme.
Please outline your
previous research
experience and
achievements.

successfully in a
team. Describe a
time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a
successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.

(maximum of 3)
that you would
like to take away
from the Oxford
Academic
Programme, and
that you do not
already have?
Briefly outline
your strategy for
acquiring or
developing these
skills.

research question
that has arisen
from a specific
clinical case that
you have been
involved in.

What are the
teaching and
research skills
(maximum of 3)
that you would
most like to take
away from the
Scottish Academic
Programme, and
that you do not
already have?
Briefly outline your
strategy for
acquiring or
developing these
skills.

Describe how you
would set out to
answer a
research question
that has arisen
from a specific
clinical case that
you have been
involved in.

N/A

N/A

Please describe
your previous
relevant teaching
experience and
achievements as a
teacher.

Please describe
your experience
and achievements
as a leader and/or
manager.

Please give
details of your
special study
modules or
elective
attachment (or
proposal) and
their significance
to the
development of
your academic

Give one example
of a nonacademic
achievement and
its significance to
your application
for an Academic
Foundation
Programme.

Wales

How would training
in this Academic
Foundation
Programme
contribute to your
overall career
plans?

Wessex

What are your
career plans, and
why have you
applied for an
academic
foundation
programme in
Wessex?

West Midlands

How would training
in the West
Midlands Academic
Foundation
Programme
contribute to your
overall career
plans?

We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels
of research and
teaching
experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to
date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme.
Please give one
example from your
career to date of a
research project.
What research
skills did you
develop?

We recognise that
applicants will have
had varying levels
of research and
teaching
experience. Please
give one example
in your medical
student career to

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Describe a
time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a
successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.

N/A

Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Provide an
example that is
relevant to
foundation training
when you have
worked as a
successful member
of a team. Please
identify your role
and contribution to
its success.
Academic medicine
requires an
individual to work
successfully in a
team. Describe a
time that is relevant
to your foundation
training when you
have worked as a

What are the
challenges of
being a clinical
academic and
how can we
overcome them?

Describe your
contribution to,
participation in
and development
of either
dissemination of
research or to a
teaching activity.

career.
N/A

What are the
research skills
(maximum of 3)
that you would
most like to take
away from the
Academic
Foundation
Programme, and
that you do not
already have?
Briefly outline
your strategy for
acquiring or
developing these.
Look at the
GMC’s guidelines
“Good Medical
Practice”. Pick
one of the four
domains of Good
Medical Practice,
state this and
illustrate, with

N/A

N/A

Give up to three
examples from
your personal,
educational or
professional
experiences that
demonstrate your
leadership skills. ;
You should

Yorkshire and
Humber

N/A

date of a research
project or teaching
experience and its
significance to your
application for an
academic
foundation
Programme.

successful member
of a team and
identify your role
and contribution to
this success.

N/A

N/A

N/A

examples, how
you have
demonstrated
your commitment
to this will
contribute to an
academic career.
You can find the
guidelines at
http://www.gmcuk.org.
N/A

identify your
specific role and
contribution as a
leader. ;

N/A

